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August 24,2016

Erik Pearson

Beacon Program Contact
777 B Street

Hayward, CA 94541

Subject: Beacon Spotlight Award
Dear Erik,

On behalf of the Institute for Local Government and the League of California Cities ®, we are pleased to honor
the City of Hayward for its achievements as part of ILG’s Beacon Program.

Based on the information provided, the City of Hayward will be receiving the following Beacon Spotlight
Award this year:

e Gold Level Award for 10% Natural Gas Savings

The awards will be presented at a special ceremony in conjunction with the League of California Cities Annual
Conference on Thursday, October 6, 2016 at 5:30pm. The reception will be held in the Beacon Ballroom at the
Hyatt Regency Long Beach located at 200 South Pine Avenue. The Beacon Spotlight Award Ceremony will
recognize individual accomplishments of cities participating in the Beacon Program as they work to complete
the five elements necessary to achieve a full Beacon Award.

We invite your entire council and participating staff to attend this event, but ask that you designate one
representative to accept the award on the city’s behalf. We will be sending a formal invitation with
information to RSVP in the upcoming weeks. If you have any questions or need additional information please
contact the Beacon Program Manager, Karalee Browne at kbrowne@ca-ilg.org or (916) 658-8274.

We appreciate your commitment to sustainability and your efforts to help reduce greenhouse gas emissions
and save energy. We look forward to supporting and celebrating your ongoing success.

Sincerely,

o Lo A
Martin Gonzalez Chris McKenzie
Executive Director Executive Director
Institute for Local Government League of California Cities

Enclosure: Beacon Spotlight Award Best Practice Activities
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